
January 2025

We had a wonderful time last 
month creating ornaments, singing 
holiday songs, and playing holiday 
related games and activities.  We so 
enjoyed performing for you at the 
Christmas Concert.

The children also had so much fun 
at the Christmas party.  Thank you 
to everyone who sent donations 
and helped at our party. 

In January, we will be exploring 
everything about winter.  We will be 
painting snow, creating snowmen, 
using the parachute with 
“snowballs” and doing science 
experiments about freezing and 
melting.  We will investigate how 
animals use migration and 
hibernation to adapt to winter. 
And, we’ll also learn about the 
animals in the polar regions. 

Enjoy delicious baked goodies while 
supporting LLL.  The Elegant Farmer 
fundraiser will begin on January 13.  Orders 
are due January 27.  Order pick up is 
February 7.  Thank you for your support.

As the weather is turning more winter 
like, please send your child with all their 
winter gear.  This includes a coat, 
snowpants, hat, mittens, and boots.  
Please label all their gear (all those black 
snowpants look the same) and send it to 
school in a recyclable bag.  This makes it 
easier to keep all their belongings 
together.

Thank you for taking such good care of 
the library books and encouraging a love 
          of reading.  New books will be
                coming home soon! 

In the winter, there are so many beautiful birds to observe. A fun 
activity would be to make a bird feeder.  Collect a pinecone, spread 
peanut butter all over it, and then roll it in birdseed. Add a piece of 
yarn or ribbon and then, hang it in a tree or bush and see who 
comes by.  As you observe, count how many birds come to eat. 
 
Questions or concerns, please call 262-723-8391 or email me at
                      aknapp@lakelandslittlelearners.com            
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